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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter January 10th 
We want to welcome back Ms. Becca Chang who returned to her Division 11 classroom after her maternity 

leave! Another welcome to Ms. Pratiti Joshi who is with us on Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays as a 

third supervision aide. 

Happy New Year from all of us at Cavell. We are all very fortunate to spend our days with your children. 

A reminder that next Wednesday is a Professional Day. There is no school for students that day. 

   

 

MDI Survey Grade 6 students – The VSB is partnering with UBC again to have students in grade 6 complete 

the Middle Years Development. Parents / Guardians should have received an email from us with information 

from UBC/ VSB.  

 

Playground Update – we don’t have a date yet for the installation of the playground expansion, but the 

students were very excited today as two of the benches have been removed and put into storage prior to the 

work commencing. We are getting closer! 

 

Hamber Secondary – our grade 7 students will begin to learn more about their transition to Grade 8 in the 

coming weeks. Hamber has invited our grade 7 students to events at the school over the next couple of weeks 

which are always fun to go to. Some of the Hamber team plus some students will be visiting Cavell on January 

20th to talk about the move to high school. This is an exciting time for our senior students. 

 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

Wednesday, January 15th – Professional Day – school not in session for students 

February 14th – Professional Day – school not in session for students 

February 17th – Family Day – school closed 

March 17-28 – Spring Break 

March 31st – return to school after spring break 

 

 

 

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

P r i n c i p a l  –  A n d r e a  G r e e n h a l g h  

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-

T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Alfred Chien 
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